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Borough of Atlantic Highlands
100 First Avenue
Atlantic Highlands, NJ 07716
MINUTES – FEBRUARY 23
REORGANIZATION MEETING
BOROUGH HALL, 6:30 PM

CALL TO ORDER 6:30 pm

Regina Keelen moved to call the meeting to order

In Attendance:  Regina Hawley-Keelen, Jacqui Hillmann, Sandra Hoffmann and Pam Boyd   
Allison Sorkin was present to talk about the Yoga on the Bay program


CORRESPONDENCE & INVOICES:
Pam Boyd had receipts for Easter Egg Hunt supplies


APPROVAL OF MINUTES:  
Sandra Hoffmann made a motion to approve the Minutes from the January 26, 2016, Re-Organization Meeting, seconded by Jacqui Hillmann and approved by unanimous voice vote  


PUBLIC COMMENT:  
Emma Curry was present on behalf of the Youth Commission.  Emma said that they have received approval from Sandy Hook for a Color Run.  She said that they are planning an Athletic Equipment Swap and would contact Adam Hubeny and Mrs. Kingsmore to find the place best suited for the swap.

Allison Sorkin said that she would like to have the Yoga program again this year at the Harbor.  She said that she had a very successful season last year and would like to do it again at 10 am on Sunday’s, near the tennis courts.  There was discussion about adding some other programs, such as an Adult evening program, a children’s program and/or a parent child program.  There was further discussion about adding a yoga program to the summer recreation program and Jacqui suggested running a week long camp before or after the summer recreation program.  Regina asked if Allison would be willing to offer scholarships or internships.  It was suggested that an application be made to the Harbor as soon as possible to be sure that the space was available.
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Easter Egg Hunt - Pam has already filled the eggs for this year’s egg hunt and will make up 12 gift baskets

Town Wide Garage Sale – It was decided that there will be a fall garage sale on October 7th.


OLD BUSINESS – There was no old business.


NEW BUSINESS – Regina spoke about the Senior Building, saying that she believes that this is part of Recreation and would like to get their information added to the Recreation website.   There was discussion regarding adding some activities.  Tubing, skiing, camping out at Sandy Hook and a box city to bring awareness to homelessness were all ideas that were discussed.


ADJOURN: 
Regina Hawley-Keelen motioned to adjourn, Jacqui Hillmann seconds the motion, meeting adjourned, and 7:30 pm. 


Michelle Clark
Recording Secretary
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